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In the light of the above therefore, you all are requested to visit our website and take the pledges 

e.g. ‘Integrity Pledge’ and ‘Integrity pledge for organizations’ on 3rd November, 2017 – the 

day we at National Institute of Technical Teachers’ Training and Research, Kolkata are 

observing the Vigilance Awareness Week – 2017. 
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